Draft decision on accreditation of Durban 2001 NGOs

The Preparatory Committee decides to reaffirm the accreditation of those NGOs that
are not in consultative status with the Economic and Social Council but participated in
the World Conference Against Racism, Racial Discrimination, Xenophobia and
Related Intolerance of 2001 and whose accreditation to the Durban Review
Conference and its preparatory process was not questioned by any Member State.



